
 

 

 

10/14/2021 

 
Department of Safety and Inspections Licensing 
Attn Ross Hadow & Jeff Fischbach 
 
Re: Application for 1511 White Bear Ave 
 
I am writing today regarding the application for the property at 1511 White Bear Avene for Liquor off Sale and 
Cigarette/Tobacco and the applicants request to waive the 45 day waiting period for a license 
 
The land use committee reviewed the application at the meeting on October 13 and met with the manager/wife of the 
applicant.  The committee was happy to hear that they had experience running a similar store in the past and they were 
excited to expand their inventory and selection.  The committee (on behalf of the Greater East Side/District 2 
Community Council) has voted to support not only the application but also the waiver of the 45 day waiting period. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further clarification. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lisa Theis 
Executive Director 
 
Cc:  Amna Kiran 
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